ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT



Jaynellen J. Holloway, P.E. 920.262.4050

Andrew Beyer, P.E. 920.262.4052

Maureen McBroom, ENV SP 920-206-4264

Ritchie M. Piltz 920.262.4034

Secretary, Wanda Fredrick 920.262.4368

MEMO

TO: Chairperson Fred Smith and Committee Members

FROM: Andrew Beyer, P.E.

DATE: October 26, 2022

RE: Public Safety and Welfare Committee Wednesday, November 2, 2022 at 5:00 p.m.

Review and take possible action: An Ordinance to Amend Section 500-6 Parking limitations. A. (5) Municipal parking lot limitations

BACKGROUND:

Review and take possible action: An Ordinance to Amend Section 500-6 Parking limitations. A. (5) Municipal parking lot limitations:

As part of the 2022 Annual Street & Utility Project, the gravel parking lot (known as the 109-113 Jones Street Parking Lot) was reconstructed with permeable pavers and bioretention facilities to accommodate stormwater runoff. The parking lot was paved in the fall with new parking stalls marked. It is recommended to designate all parking stalls as ten-hour parking to accommodate City staff during work hours. (Except for the southwest 4 stalls to be reserved for Engineering Division vehicles).

The draft ordinance is attached for review. Proposed ten-hour parking limitation for all stalls in the 109-113 Jones Street Parking Lot, except the 4 southwest stalls reserved for Engineering Division vehicles.

Attachment:

Draft ordinance